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OFFICE OF DWIGHT D. EISENHOWER ik - el
Commodore Hotel

New Yotk, N. Y.
November 10, 1952

Dear General Smith:

To insure prompt handling during this inter.
vening period, you are welcome to continue

addressing private matters for the General to
the above address in my care, If you wish to
telephone this office on such matters, please
;sgéggr me or Miss Harrington, on MUrray Hill

Sin »

A

d J., Green
~ Personal Assistant

General Walter Bedell Smith

Director, Central Intelligence Agency
2430 E. Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C,



